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SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

FEBRUARY 5-9, 1979 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 5 

7:30 p.m. 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 6 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 7 

10:00 a.m. 

10:30-1:00 p.m. 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 8 

10:00 a.m. 

1:00-1:45 p.m. 

1:00-3:00.p.m. 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY _9 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

GRADUATING 
SENIORS: 

later than Friday, February 9. 

SPECIAL CHAPEL 
ON IRAN: --

Vol. VI, No. 19 

Special Program for Student Wives 
sponsored by the Fellowship Club. 
Dr. Charles Petty, guest speaker. 
Bethea Room. 

Chapel: Mrs. J. Winston Pearce 

Seminary Valentine Banquet, sponsored 
by the Fellowship Club. Cafeteria. 
Tickets available through 12 noon 
Monday, February 5. 

Chapel: Rev. Gerald N. Hewitt, 
N.C. Baptist Convention Committee on 
Ministry to the Aged. 

Workshop on Ministry to the Aged. 
Bethea Room. 

Chapel: Dr. George Braswell, "Iran: 
Impact on World Politics and the 
Christian World Mission." APPLEBY 
CHAPEL. 

Theological Students Fellowship. 
Mackie Conference Room. 

Workshop on Ministry to the Elderly. 
Bethea Room. 

President's FORUM. Fellowship, re-
freshments and information in the 
cafeteria. 

All seniors who plan to graduate in 
May must complete a graduation appli-
cation in the Business Office no 

On Thursday, February 8, 10:00 -
10:45 a.m., there will be a special 
service in Appleby Chapel on "Iran: 

Impact on World Politics and the Christian World Mission." Dr. George Braswell 
will speak from his experience as a missionary and university professor in 
Iran. There will be an opportunity for feedback and questions. 

OVER 



SPECIAL CAMPUS A special, two-day event honoring 
EVENT: Esther (Mrs. Ted) Adams and empha-

sizing the role and personal growth 
of student wives will take place on Monday and Tuesday, February 5-6. 
The event will include: 

Dr. Charles Petty, Governor's Office on Citizen 
Affairs, speaking to the wives on Monday, at 7:30 
in the Bethea Room. 

Mrs. J. Winston Pearce from Campbell College, speaking 
at the 10:00 a.m. chapel service on Tuesday. 

Valentine Banquet for all students, staff and their 
spouses/dates on Tuesday evening at 7:00 p.m. in the 
cafeteria. Tickets are $3.50/person and can be pur-
chased at the Student Affairs office through 12 noon, 
Monday, February 5. A buffet dinner, special speakers 
and entertainment will be provided. • 

Child care will be available for the evening programs (50¢ for first 
child and 35¢ each additional). 

VALENTINE The seminary Valentine Banquet is 
BANQUET TICKETS: an annual event for all students, 

staff and their spouses/dates. Al-
though tickets are limited, the deadline to purchase them has been extended 
to 12 noon Monday, Februar 12· The cost is $3.50/person and they may be 
purcnas'eaat the Student A fairs office or from Fellowship Club officers. 

HAS YOUR If you have recently changed your 
°ADDRESSCHANGED? address or phone number, the switch-

board operator would like to know. 
Please come by the switchboard in Stealey Hall and make the necessary changes. 

SPECIAL STUDIES Three studies are being offered at 
OPPORTUNITY: Wake Forest Baptist Church for four 

Sunday evenings, February 4-28, at 
7:00 p.m. (1) A Blblical study of Isaiah 1-12 will be taught by Dawne Sar-
chet, a senior at Southeastern majoring in Old Testament studies. (2) Bruce 
and Jean Powers will serve as resource persons as their group addresses the 
topic "Helping People Learn." Dr. Powers is Associate Professor of Christian 
Education at the seminary. (3)D~ Bob Dale, Associate Professor of Pastoral • 
Leadership and Church Ministries, will serve as leader for a group discussing, 
"TRANSITIONS: Stages in the Adult Life Cycle." The classrooms for these 
studies are located on the second floor of the education building of the 
Wake Forest Bapist church. A nursery is available for those attending the 
classes. Call the church office, 556-5141, by noon Wednesday to register 
your pre-school child for the nursery. Classes are provided for other age 
groups. 

STAFF MEMBERS NEEDED The Northern Plains Baptist Conven-
IN SOUTH DAKOTA: tion in Rapid City, South Dakota is 

seeking staff memebers with respon-
sibilities in music, religious education, youth work, or some combination 
of the three. Any student interested in establishing a program from the 
ground up in this pioneer area should send a resume to Charles E. Sharp, 
Northern Plains Baptist Convention, P.O. Box·l278, Rapid City, South Da-
kota 57709. 

DEADLINE: 

without penalty. 

Friday, February 9, 4:30 p.m. is 
the last day for dropping courses 

STUDENT CONFERENCE The Student Conference on Mission and 
HOUSING: Ministry will be held on the South-

eastern campus February 23-25. The 
Housing Committee is seeking accommodations on campus for Conference parti-
cipants. If you can provide housing for a college age student, please 
contact Lynn Hamner-Manor extention 272 or at 556;..1638. 

Material for the Campus Bulletin should reach the Student Affairs office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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